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On Thursday, July 1, 2021, from 09.00 a.m. - 12.00 p.m., MUPY’s Pharmaceutical Chemistry Laboratory
received the Peer Evaluation arranged by Mahidol University’s COSHEM. Regarding this, Assoc. Prof.
Dr. Doungdaw Chantasart, Assistant Dean for Research and Innovation, gave a welcome remark to the
committee in the opening session organized at Room 413 of the Rajaratana Building. Then, Assoc.
Prof. Dr. Piyanuch Rojsanga, Head of the Pharmaceutical Chemistry Laboratory, gave an overview of
the laboratory via the Cisco Webex Meetings platform. After the welcoming session, the evaluation
committee led by Asst. Prof. Dr. Chanan Phonprapai visited the laboratory located on the 4th floor
to evaluate and give some feedback. During the physical visit, all of the committee, faculty
members, and involved staff maintained the social distancing measure and wore face masks in order to
prevent the spread of the coronavirus.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2964


